

Epping Forest District Council
Civic Offices
High Street
Epping
Essex
CM16 4BZ

Dear Planning Department,

Land allocated South of Vicarage Lane West, North Weald Bassett

Having read the Site Suitability Assessment of the site I am writing to advise that I strongly object to this development for the following reasons:

Overall now the site is allocated and may be built at some stage I think it will burden and damage the environment and the natural beauty of the area and turn it into a concrete jungle, whilst also breaching a number of policies in regards to its land designations.

This development will place an increased load on the services such as doctors, dentists and schools who with the amount of nw houses earmarked for the area will push the current facilities to breaking point.

A severe impact will be felt on the local residents currently living nearby; the impact on their lives and enjoyment of their properties will be seriously damaged due to increased noise pollution, increased traffic, road safety issues and their ability to go about their daily business.

This site should be removed from Council plans before it is too late.

Yours sincerely,Redacted.....

